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President's Message
One, Two, Let's Snow....

Wow - what a winter playland we have right outside our
back (or front) doors! Our New Year has certainly gotten off
to a fabulous start. Snow, snow and more snow. Outdoor
outings of snowshoeing, cross country skiing, downhill
skiing and aprés ski events. So many winter playtime
events!

TGIF is continuing this winter with Dan Albano and Howard
Cox scheduling these wonderful events. If you wish to host a TGIF during the spring
and summer months, please contact these guys to schedule a time.

On March 11, we will have our annual Bash at the Marriott Sidewinder. For those of you who are
unfamiliar with the Bash, it is our annual membership meeting where you, the members, vote on
the new Board Directors. The Bash includes dinner, a formal meeting (not too long as we know
how you all love to have fun) all followed by dancing! Email blasts will be coming soon with
information for tickets to the event.

With winter upon us, and the bountiful amount of snow, we need leaders! Ellen Sherk is
our Winter Officer and she can help you find a mentor should you wish to lead a
snowshoe, Nordic cross-country ski or yak trak event. We need your help to make this
winter one to remember!
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So far, our leader numbers are lacking. Hmmm...perhaps you are uncertain where and
how to lead an event? If that is the case, we have multiple members who will take you
under their wing to learn how to lead. Also, being a sweep on an event is an easy way
to slip into leadership.

As a gentle reminder, our goal this year is to change our leadership numbers from 10%
to 25% for both existing and new member leaders! Imagine, if each of us were to lead
one event - just ONE - we would solve our leadership problem exponentially! ONE
RESOLUTION, to lead just one event, is the goal for us in 2017.

Our annual membership drive finished on January 15. Sharon Heckman has done a
fabulous job working behind the scenes to ensure you will have colorful directories for
2017. Thank you Sharon for your hard work!

Jeri Brooke is our IT expert. Stay tuned for some fabulous changes coming to our
website. We appreciate you Jeri for the valuable expertise you provide our club!

Enjoy the snow, the fun and the camaraderie!
Sheree Anshel, President

Save the date!

The Bash
March 11

Share your pictures
Send to photos@pcmsc.orqg
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Please send us your pictures,
and see what others have shared

Don't forget, you will now
receive fewer email
blasts. Please check the
calendar regularly to see
what new events have
been added

February birthdays!
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Ny There's lots going on in the club, please go to our
ﬂ "3‘9% o ff ﬁﬁ website for more information. And check the calendar
o e - section frequently, as activities get added regularly.

6 of 6 2/11/17,4:58 PM



